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March Schedule 
 

Sat. 5 th 
Work Day 
 
Wed. 10 th 
Board Meeting 
 
Sat. 12 th 
Club Race 1 
 
Sat. 19 th 
Race Committee 
Course by 
Steve Blaizer 
 
This course is 
designed for new 
members interested 
in racing.  it will 
cover the operation 
of the Committee 
boat, how to lay out 
a race course, 
operation of Ollie, 
our automatic horn  
and the flag proper  
sequence of the 
signal flags 
 
It will start at 10:00 
AM and bring a 
lunch. 
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It’s going to be a great year at MSSC 
My apologies to “A Prairie Home Companion” 

We had good turnout at�the Wine and Cheese Party to start things out.  
Good friends visited great stories about past events and exciting plans 
for this year.  

 

We will start things out with the Work Day on Saturday March 5.  
Come on out and help make the clubhouse and grounds ready for the 
busy year.   

After that, throughout the year we will have the usual regattas and 
some fun club races.  So, if you enjoy racing come out get in on the 
fun.  If you have never raced but would like to try, remember this is 
fun.  There will be plenty of experienced sailors to give you pointers to 
get you started, but the key thing is to get out and participate. 

 My goal as Commodore has been for the club to have more non-
racing events.  There is more to sailing than racing, and there is more 
to our club than sailing.  To this end we have scheduled a cruising 
class on April 15.  Steve Blazier will help you get more enjoyment out 
of sailing on the larger boats.  If you are new to sailing this is a great 
opportunity.  We have two non-sailing events:  The lawn sports day 
and the Independence Day barbecue.   



 
 
 

 For lawn sports day we will have croquet, 
horseshoes and lawn bowling.  The winner of 
each event will receive a free dinner and any 
MSSC regatta.  You can’t turn down that 
opportunity.  Plus, the Commodore will be 
grilling hamburgers and hot dogs for you.  The 
Independence Day barbecue will be on 
Monday July 4.  Count on a display of match-
stick rockets, again from the Commodore.  You 
don’t want to miss that. 

 

Tommy & Barbara Glenn with our Jr. Members 

We want to plan more non-sailing events, so if 
you have ideas please let me know.  For 
instance I am thinking of reenacting Trafalgar 
with super soakers.  Maybe July --maybe some 
other hot day.  We are also thinking of having 
an on-the-water picnic, with a raft-up of the 
larger boats and parking for all boat 
 

As every year we will host the Sailing Seminar.  
This year on June 4, 5, 11 and 12.  Get the 
word out so we can introduce new people to 
sailing and to our club. And if you are a 
member and new or rusty to sailing come on 
out.  One thing I like about sailing is that there 
is always something new to learn. 

Sailing is fun.  MSSC has the most beautiful 
lake front site.  I hope to see everyone out 
there enjoying it.  Often. 

 
 

Good to see Hayden & Jane at the W & C Party.  

They sure know how to take it easy. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Acoustic Trio, is coming back to 
the Shoals�

But not for Handy Fest.  They will be here 
sometime the last of April, first week of May.   

Tom and the board are working on having a 
special event for them to perform at the club.  
The date to be determined. 

For those who haven’t heard them, you are in for 
a treat.  They are a Dutch group and have been 
coming over to entertain at Handy Fest for the 
last four years.  This year the air fare was too 
high so they decided to come earlier when the 
fare was cheaper. 
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MSSC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Commodore            Tom Cromer  
            256 527 3952 
       �����������	�
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�
Secretary                 Brock Gordon 
          1210 Belvons Gap RD 
           Huntsville AL 35802 

256 425 2819 
bgordo@yahoo.com 

Mail all correspondence & membership applications 
to the secretary 
         
Treasurer  Paul Jacobs  
   107 Nolen Circle 
   Huntsville AL 35801 
   256 534 2822   
  ppjacobs1@gmail.com 
Mail all payments to the Treasurer’s address 
 
1st Vice Comm . Paul Hill  
   256 258 8693 
   jpaul0113@gmail.com 
Contact Paul for Clubhouse rentals  

 
2nd Vice Comm. John Sworm 
   256 433 4735    
� �������������Johnsworm33@hotmail.com  
Contact John for a space in the boat yard 
 
 Harbor Master  Jim Farrell  
   256 394 0200   
             jffarrell@comcast.net 
Contact Jim for slip availability 

 
Fleet Captain  Joel VerPlank 
     256 766 3652 
   joel@verplank.com 
 
Sail Master   Tommy Glenn  
   256 883 4709 
   tbglemm@gmail.com 
 
Lifted Tack Editor  Rick McAdams 
  richardmcadams@comcast.net 
 

 
 

Pictures to remind you of the fun waiting for you 
this spring  

 

 
 
 

 
 


